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Town of Foxborough - v ipoucH, MA 071
Notice of Public Hearing

Notice of Intent to Reduce Town Quorum for Annual Town Meeting

Per Governor Baker’s Phase II Executive Order on 6/7/20; the Foxborough Board
of Selectmen intends to meet June 18th at 7pm, in the Gala Meeting Room, 40
South Street, Foxborough, MA to consider and possibly vote, in consultation with
the Town Moderator, to reduce the quorum requirement for town meeting to not
less than 10% of the existing quorum level, should the quorum requirement not be
met at the scheduled June 15th Annual Town Meeting.

Stephanie McGown, Clerk
Board of Selectmen
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